
From: registrar
To:
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment - EB-2020-0048
Date: Tuesday, September 1, 2020 3:38:37 PM

From: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Thursday, August 27, 2020 10:54 AM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Letter of Comment -

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2020-08-27

-- Case Number --
EB-2020-0048

-- Name --
W.  Williams

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
Are you kidding me? Now Is NOT the time to start raising rates. During this pandemic, and who knows how long
it’s going to last, people are out of work and relying on CERB to live on. Once that’s done, there’s prob still a lot of
people unable to go to work because they’ll have to stay at home to school their children if they’re worried about
sending them to school.
PLUS, taxes on the CERB are going to have to be paid back. People are in a lot of debt at this time. They’re getting
kicked out of their homes from landlords that didn’t opt in for the CERB help. Small businesses are closing due to
lack of funds!
Everyone has to do their part to helping the economy get back in its feet.
Rate hiking is NOT the way to do it.
Please reconsider the rate hike.
Thank you,
W. Williams

-- Attachment --
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